
WREATHS	FOR	BILOXI		
NATIONAL	CEMETERY	

Ensuring every Veteran’s Service is Remembered 

 
Dear Sponsor, 
 
Wreaths for Biloxi National Cemetery is a 501 (c) 3 charitable and tax-exempt organization seeking a donation from 
City of Biloxi.  Wreaths for BNC is a grass roots effort to cover every grave at the National Cemetery with an 
artificial wreath and bow during the holiday season and celebrate the time of year with a ceremony on the grounds 
of the cemetery.  For more than ten years and countless volunteer hours, this hometown event continues to draw 
thousands in support each December and is likely one of the largest volunteer events in the state.  And it’s right in 
our backyard! 

WBNC must purchase new bows each year for every wreath that is stored, and those bows must be switched out 
with the old ones prior to the ceremony and placement. In addition, new wreaths must be purchased for 
thousands of additional burials that take place throughout the current year.  With interments reaching the 30,000 
mark and four tractor trailers full of wreaths currently, year-round fundraising is dependent on donations from our 
community, business partners, and municipalities. 

Fundraising for this event is a year-round effort.  Please join us and consider making a donation as we honor those 
veterans and their spouses by placing these beautiful wreaths again this December. 

The Federal Tax ID # for Wreaths for Biloxi National Cemetery is 82-1545287 and donations can be sent to Wreaths 
for Biloxi National Cemetery, 129 Rue Magnolia, Biloxi, MS 39530. 

 

Thank you for your consideration and support! 

 

 
The Wreaths for Biloxi National Cemetery Committee 
Chad Riemann, Riemann Family Funeral Homes, Inc. 
Julia Encalade, Harrison County Veterans Service Officer 
Kevin Cuttill, Crusaders for Veterans 
Bobbie Lynn Tilllman Wake, Community Bank 
Kerry Stoddard, The Prime Time Agency 
 


